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The Permanent Mission of the Principality of Liechtenstein to the United Nations 

Office in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for 

Human Rights and has the honour to inform the latter about the composition of the 

Liechtenstein Delegation attending the presentation of Liechtenstein^ sixth periodic 

report, submitted under the simplified reporting procedure, to the Committee on the 

Elimination of Discrimination against Women (CEDAW), scheduled to be held during the 

Committee's ninetieth session in Geneva on 14 February 2025:

- Ms. Christine Lingg Deputy Director
Head of Division for Bilateral Cooperation and 
European Affairs, Office for Foreign Affairs

- Ms. Martina Brändle-Nipp
-

Head of Legal Division
Migration and Passport Office
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- Ms. Irene Kranz

* V

Head of Pedagogical and Psychological Services
Division
Office of Education

- Ms. Ute Mayer Head of Equal Opportunities Unit 
Office of Social Services

- Ms. Silvia Dehler Medical Officer of Public Health
Office of Public Health

- Ms. Belgin Amann Expert for the European Education Area, Secondary 
and Higher Education Division
Office of Education

- Ms. Nadine Kranz Police Psychologist, Threat Assessment Services, 
Liechtenstein National Police

- Mr. Daniel Batliner Counsellor
Permanent Mission of Liechtenstein in Geneva
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- Ms. Emma Schwärzler Diplomatie Officer
Division for Security and Human Rights 
Office for Foreign Affairs
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- Mr. Allen Vogt Diplomatie Trainee
Permanent Mission of Liechtenstein in Geneva

Furthermore, the Permanent Mission of the Principality of Liechtenstein informs 

that the following two Interpreters (German-English/English-German) will be present on 

14 February 2025:

- Ms. Adelheid Temnewo, Geneva

- Ms. Laura Keller, Geneva

The Permanent Mission of the Principality of Liechtenstein in Geneva avails itself of 
this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the 

assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 20 February 2025

gfNEMh.

Sent by email to: ohchr-cedaw(5)un.org
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